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Dear Friends,

Easter was a busy time with lots of celebrations with other churches in the area. On Easter Sunday some early birds climbed up to the trig point on Braid Hills for a time of worship. At the 9:30 and 11am services we decorated the Christmas tree which had been made into a cross. It’s such a reminder of what God did for us sending his son in human form at Christmas, later dying on the cross for us. 
PHOTOS sunrise and daffodil cross.

Our senior citizens club had an easter bonnet competition which was great fun with several winners. I was amazed at the work that had gone into some of the bonnets. We have some very creative seniors.
Photo
 
John has started a new series in church about Jesus and his ministry, if you can’t get to church there is a way of watching on zoom or listening in on zoom, if you need any help with this, please let us know.

Kirkgate Café has a new team of volunteers for the evening café to start again which starts this month. You will be able to get drinks and home baking on Tuesday and Wednesday evenings. 

We have many talented people at Liberton Kirk, some who like cooking will be making curries for the men’s curry night on the the 19th April. We have several good photographers one who is John Gill and recently he captured a blue tit singing in the woods.
Photo. 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if we can help in anyway.


With love 
Linda (07850411596)


Father God,
Thank you for our church family, for the variety of people with different gifts and talents. We particularly thank you for John and Lindsay Young and the blessing they are to Liberton Kirk. Help us all to share our gifts and talents with our community and the Kirk family Amen
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